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I decided to paricipate in Erasmus+ staff training mobility since I think it is 

very important to share knowledge and experience with colleagues and to see 

different academic libraries. 

 

The purpose was to get acquainted with college and university libraries and to meet 

the staff – librarians, information specialists and libraries directors. 

 

It was a great pleasure and very good experience to have a conversations and 

discussions with libraries directors and staffs, to learn from different aspects of their 

activities and libraries services, to provide my own perspective and vision of modern 

academic libraies goals and role. 

It was also very important to see the different learning zones and how the libraries 

space is organized. 

I was also very glad to visit Latvian National Library. 

I would like to mention that I met a great people at Riga. Both Latvian College of 

Culture and Latvian University colleagues were very professional and nice. 

And special thanks to Erasmus+ coordinator from LCC Daiga Bokuma for her highly 

professional and very pleasant support before and during my visit. 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 



  


